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Subject: Support for new Comprehensive Plan

From: Eva Weissman  
Sent: Friday, March 28, 2025 1:59 PM 
To: City Council <CityCouncil@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for new Comprehensive Plan 

Dear Ann Arbor City Council Members, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the new Comprehensive Plan. I appreciate the focus on 
allowing for diversity in housing all across the city, which will allow a diverse population to live in and 
enjoy Ann Arbor. While there has been vocal opposition to the plan, please know that there is passionate 
support as well and that many voters will be happy to welcome more neighbors to our city! 

Best regards, 
Eva Weissman 


